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My family has owned side by sides for years now. Two of three are equipped with 

blinkers, brake lights ,horn, hazards, etc. because safety is an issue for us and our 

many friends who have done the same. We believe these machines are safer than 

typical permitted road vehicles because they have roll cages, exoskeleton lower 

protection, four and five point safety harnesses, and more in case of an accident. All 

of the people we know that own side by sides would very muck like to utilize the road 

system for adventuring, market trips, dinner, and more and keep in mind that these 

are light weight vehicles which are fuel efficient and four wheel drive unlike a large 

percentage of the liscenced vehicles already on our roads.  


